
 

Berwyn/Paoli Little League  

 

STUDENT UMPIRE CLINIC REGISTRATION 

 
When: Saturday, February 22, 2014 

Where: Valley Forge Middle School 

  105 West Walker Road, Wayne, PA 

Time: 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
 

The Berwyn/Paoli Little League will be hosting their seventh Student Umpire Clinic on 

Saturday, February 22, 2014 from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.  This clinic will be held at 

Valley Forge Middle School on the first floor in the Audion which is a large meeting 

room near the Auditorium.  (Enter the main entrance and make a left.   You will see the 

registration table outside the Audion.) 
 

Mr. Gary Hall, who is the PA District 27 Umpire Consultant, will be conducting the 

clinic.   This Student Umpire Clinic is opened to students in Grades 7 to 12 who are 

Student Umpires and/or who are interested in becoming Student Umpires for baseball 

and/or softball for the Spring 2014 Season.    
  
Berwyn/Paoli Little League participants may email me their registration by Friday, 

February 14
th

.  Other Little League participants may email their registrations to their 

local Little League President by Thursday, February 13
th

.  Presidents are asked to email 

me their final list of registrants by Friday, February 14
th

.  (We need a final number to 

make sure that we will have enough Baseball and Softball Rule Books to distribute at the 

Student Umpire Clinics.) NOTE:  No registration will be accepted after February 

14
th

. Student Umpire participants may register on their own.  Please have each 

registrant of B/Pall or other Little Leagues’ Presidents email me the following 

information: 

 
Student Umpire's Name/Grade/Age 

Little League 

Parents' Names 

Home Phone Number 

Parents’ Cell Number(s) 

Student Umpire’s Cell Number 

Parents' Email Address 

Student Umpire’s Email Address: 

Which Rules Book Would You Want:  Baseball and/or Softball 
 

This is a free clinic.  Each participant must come prepared with paper/notebook and 

pen/pencil.   
 

Looking forward to a seeing you at the Student Umpire Clinic on February 22nd! 

 

Ayuko Siegel, Berwyn/Paoli Little League Student Umpire RegistrationCoordinator   

 ayuko.siegel@gmail.com   Home: 610-407-9407/Cell: 610-247-7539 

mailto:ayuko.siegel@gmail.com

